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Mandated report: Designing a value incentive program for 
post-acute care  
 
ISSUE:  The Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021 requires MedPAC to report on a prototype 
value-based payment program for all post-acute care (PAC) providers and analyze the impacts of 
the prototype’s design. The report is due March 15, 2022. 
        
KEY POINTS: Building on the Commission’s past work, we present a design of a PAC value 
incentive program (VIP) that uses a uniform set of performance measures and scoring approach. 
  
ACTION:  Commissioners will discuss the design of the PAC VIP and illustrative results of 
modeling that design.   


